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BOOKMARK IT!  CPDMH LAUNCHES NEW WEBSITE 

As part of its 60th anniversary celebrations, Carleton Place & District Memorial Hospital (CPDMH) has 

launched new hospital, foundation and auxiliary websites. All of the sites can be accessed together at 

www.cpdmh.ca  

“Our new website is part of the patient experience at CPDMH. It provides us with a new and improved 

way to connect with patients, visitors and our local communities,” explains Toni Surko, CEO.  

The new site features sections on everything from the services offered at CPDMH to what patients and 

visitors should know before coming to CPDMH.  For example, the Emergency Services page provides 

information on what to expect at the ER.  The Redevelopment page provides the latest updates on 

CPDMH’s plans.  And a new search feature makes finding information much easier. 

The site also offers ways to provide feedback and to get involved with the hospital through volunteering 

and the new Patient & Family Advisory Committee.  

“We hope everyone will have a look and send us their feedback,” adds Toni Surko. 
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